
No.005/VGL/4 
Government of India 

 Central Vigilance Commission 
***** 

 
         Satarkta Bhawan, Block ’A’, 
         GPO Complex, INA, 
         New Delhi- 110 023 
         Dated the 28th July 2005 
 

Office Order No.46/07/05 
 
 
Subject: Details on award of tenders/contracts publishing on Websites/ 

Bulletins - Reminder regarding. 
 
 
   Reference is invited to Commission’s Office Order No.13/3/05 dated 
16.3.2005 regarding above mentioned subject directing the organisations to publish 
every month the summary of contracts / purchases made above a threshold value on 
the website.  In this regard it is specified that the proposed threshold limit is 
acceptable to the Commission as long as it covers more than 60% of the value 
of the transactions every month. This limit can be raised subsequently once the 
process stabilizes. 
 
2.  CVOs may, therefore, ensure that such details are posted on the 
website of the organisation immediately and compliance report in this regard should 
be sent by CVOs in their monthly report to the Commission. 
 

              

 

 
           (Anjana Dube) 
         Deputy secretary 
 
To 
 
 All Chief Vigilance Officers 
 


